
 
 

 
39 Carman Avenue 

Fredericton, NB   E3A 3W9 
Phone:  453-5402     Fax:  444-5279 

Principal:  Jennifer Ward   Vice Principal :Tayne Moore 
 

December 1st, 2020  

Dear Parent(s): 

Our school milk program for the new year will begin on January 4th. The cost per student for 8-

weeks is $15.50.  

If your child wishes to participate in this program please pay with School Cash online OR send 

in payment (cash only please) on or before Wednesday, December 16th, 2020. If this notice 

presents a problem with payment, please contact the school office to make alternate 

arrangements and we will ensure your child’s name is on the list. PLEASE NOTE WE OFFER 

BOTH CHOCOLATE AND WHITE MILK. 

Please note, we will not be selling milk daily this year.  In order to help with ordering correct 

amounts your child will have to choose either white OR chocolate for the seven week period.   

********************************************************************* 

 I would like to enroll __________________, in Grade ___________   in the 

school milk program. 

 

____ White Milk 

____ Chocolate Milk 

 

o I am including $15.50 for the time period of January 4th – February 26th, 2021.  

o I have paid through School Cash Online  

 


